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To fuel the next stage of growth for its alternative investment fundraising business, Brookvine has made two new senior 
appointments, bringing a wealth of experience from American Express and AMP Capital to its Sydney based executive 
team. Later this month, Greg Hickling, Executive Director, will depart Brookvine after 8 years of service to pursue a start-
up opportunity elsewhere in the industry.

Charissa Brooks joins Brookvine as Marketing Director with over 20 years’ experience in financial services marketing. 
Charissa will be responsible for leading Brookvine’s marketing and strategic sales initiatives across channels, segments 
and deals. 

Prior to joining Brookvine, Charissa had a career spanning 18 years at American Express. In her most recent position, 
Charissa was Vice President and Head of Marketing, Global Network Partnerships and was responsible for leading the 
marketing team of the then fastest growing division at American Express. Charissa also held a range of other senior 
marketing roles at American Express in Sydney, London and Singapore.

Mark Leslie joins Brookvine as a Product Director with an extensive track record in the investment management industry. 
Mark will be responsible for client and investor relationships specifically focusing on debt related strategies. 

Mark brings a wealth of investment experience to Brookvine from his 39 year career at AMP Capital. During Mark’s time 
at AMP Capital he held a range of senior roles across funds management, corporate client service and advice, alliance/
partnership management and investment governance.

“The appointment of Charissa and Mark represents the beginning of a new and exciting period of accelerated growth for 
Brookvine.” Steven Hall, CEO said. “To have two new executives who are so well credentialed in their fields start the year 
with Brookvine will help us build momentum as we continue to seek out and offer exceptional alternative investment 
opportunities.”

“Greg has been a valued member of the deal team and an Executive Director of Brookvine. He has made a huge 
contribution to the success of Brookvine. On behalf of the team and Board, I would like to thank Greg for his work over 
many years and wish him every success in the future” Hall added. 

Ends

About Brookvine
Brookvine partners with fund managers to bring exceptional opportunities to investors.  Since its establishment in 2001 
investors have committed over $12 billion to investment opportunities backed by Brookvine. Brookvine’s investors 
include some of the largest superannuation and sovereign wealth funds in the world and many of the leading private 
wealth investment groups in Australasia.  www.brookvine.com.au
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